
Transactions with shares in AGROMINO A/S made by PERSONS
DISCHARGING MANAGERIAL RESPONSIBILITIES
Agromino A/S hereby publishes and reports transaction with shares in Agromino made by persons discharging managerial
responsibilites (PDMR).

The full text of PDMR notification is available here.

Investor enquiries

Mr. Jiri Vyskocil, Member of the Board of Directors of Agromino A/S, e-mail: mail@agromino.com

Tel: +38 044 586 4445

 About Agromino

We are farmers and agribusiness managers, with operations in Ukraine, Russia and Estonia. Agromino A/S’ shares are traded
on the main market of Nasdaq Stockholm.

For subscription to Agromino A/S’ announcements, please contact us: mail@agromino.com

If you do not want to receive Agromino A/S’ press releases automatically in the future, please send an e-mail to the following
address: unsubscribe@agromino.com

This information is information that Agromino A/S is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market Abuse Regulation. The
information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact person set out above, at 13:00 CEST on 18
October 2019.


